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Head Teacher: Mrs C McGregor
11th February 2021

Sent by email to all parents/carers

Dear Parents/Carers
WORLD BOOK DAY COMPETITION – ‘BOOK IN A BOX’
On Thursday 4th March 2021, we will be celebrating World Book Day as a school and would love for the children to get involved remotely from home. Class teachers will be providing lots of fun and exciting activities during the day to celebrate books and reading. 
We are also holding a competition for World Book Day – called ‘Book in a Box’. It’s a very simple idea – simply choose a favourite book and decorate the box (inside and out) to represent the different parts of the book. Once completed, send a photograph of your creation to your child’s class teacher via Class Dojo or TEAMS. Photographs of entries must be sent in by Friday 5th March 2021 and winners will be announced the following week. There will be prizes awarded to the winner in each phase (Foundation, Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 - Y3/Y4 and Y5/Y6).
Here are some tips that might help with your box!
· you could draw or cut out pictures of the characters or significant objects from the book; 

· you could recreate a scene from the book inside; 

· maybe include some interesting quotes from the text; 

· make sure you include the title and author of the book; 

· make it as colorful and exciting as you can! 

We’ve attached some photos which may give you inspiration.
Miss Manning
YEAR 6 CLASS TEACHER
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